
 

Dear Jane SmithDeaDeDDear 

 
 
United Nations – Final Report 
 
Since our last report in January, I have had the opportunity to visit three more 
clubs: Hamilton11, Owen Sound and Washington County. An invitation was also 
extended by Mary Ann Tarantula for anyone in District 4 to attend a reception in 
New York for a Meet and Greet with the International President Dianne Curtis in 
March 3. 2012. 
 
The most exciting news is that Michelle Bachelet  Under Secretary of UN Women 
will be our keynote speaker at our Convention in Torino, Italy. 
 
In closing I would like to say that I have enjoyed my 2 years as the UN chair for 
District 4 especially the opportunities to visit several clubs and share information 
about the UN and the relationship with Zonta International as well as visiting the 
UN itself with several Zontians during the first year of the Biennium. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Raymond 
 


